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Connect with Orange County Library System during National Library Week 
 

Orlando, FL (April 2022) – April 3-9, 2022 is National Library Week, a time to highlight the essential role 
libraries, librarians and library workers play in transforming lives and strengthening communities. The 
theme for this year’s National Library Week is “Connect with Your Library,” which promotes the idea 
that libraries are places to get connected to technology by using broadband, computers and other 
resources. Libraries also offer opportunities to connect with media, programs, ideas and classes, in 
addition to books. Most importantly, libraries also connect communities to each other. 
 
According to research from the American Library Association (ALA), library usage has been shown to 
enhance the academic success of students. The highest achieving students tend to be the ones from 
schools with media centers that are well-staffed and funded.  
 
Libraries are also tied to the health and happiness of communities. The ALA points to studies showing 
that people report being happier when their states spend money on public goods, including libraries and 
parks, because they enhance their quality of life.  
 
Libraries help strengthen local economies – approximately 73% of public libraries in the United States 
provide programs that help people apply for jobs, build their resumes and learn better interview skills, 
and more than 80% offer computer software training for customers. Libraries also help create healthier 
communities by offering fitness and wellness classes, as well as health resources. More than 75% of 
American libraries provide online health resources, and more than half provide people with assistance 
on how to find health insurance.  
 
Orange County Library System is proud to be among the libraries that offer these services to the 
community. In Fiscal Year 2021, we:  
 

• Served 15,248 free meals to children as part of the Orange County Public Schools Mobile Lunch 
Program 
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• Helped 1,964 children complete our Summer Reading Challenge, which encourages children to 
embrace a love of reading even when school is not in session 

• Delivered more than 508,000 books, DVDs and other library materials to doorsteps as part of 
our Books by MAYL home delivery service 

• Assisted 756 people through our Social Worker @ the Library program 
• Offered 13,335 technology classes on topics ranging from the basics of Microsoft Office all the 

way up to advanced classes in Adobe Creative Cloud There’s so much more – too much to list 
here.  

 
We work hard to give our customers the kind of library services that support and connect people, 
creating stronger and more vibrant communities. Not just during National Library Week, but all year 
long. 
 
To kick-off National Library Week, we are inviting everyone to a BookFace Photo Pop-Up at Orlando 
Public Library on Sunday, April 3 from 1-3 p.m. Families can stop by to get a free portrait taken where 
they will pose with book covers from the library’s collection, immersing them into the scene. To see the 
entire week’s events, visit ocls.info/national-library-week.  
 
This National Library Week, you can show your appreciation and support for libraries by visiting any 
OCLS location in person or online, following us on social media and using the hashtag 
#NationalLibraryWeek. 
 

LEARN. GROW. CONNECT. 
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